
To the City of Madison,

I am writing to you our letter of intent to propose a land divison for
Our 20 acre property at 7021 Cottage Grove Rd.
The reason for the split it to make it affordable to sell the current house and
Several acres to a family member. They have always admired this property
And it is a great fit for their growing family. I have really loved being a
Stuart of the land and I want to continue to restore the vacant land to a
Natural Prairie , woodlands and wetland area. My hope is to build a new
House for our family once our child gets older or through school .

Please contact us with and questions and I really hope you consider this for
Our family’s plans .

Sincerely,

Michael and Lisa K Schuster

mailto:schubies@ameritech.net

